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North Dakota Representative 

JUNE, 2015 

MPLA Activities 

 Attended March 2014MPLA Board Meeting via Teleconference 

 Attended NDLA March (IVN) and May Board Meetings 

 Submitted an article to the Good Stuff about grant opportunities through MPLA 

 Submitted news to MPLA newsletter about North Dakota libraries 

NDLA Activities 

  NDLA recently acquired ZOOM and have had one state wide workshop on Offices in the 

Association and serving in leadership roles.  The workshop was led by President Greta 

Guck, Kerri Tyler, Nominations and Election Chair, and Aubrey Madler, Past President of 

NDLA 

 Librarians across the state took part in SNAP SHOT Day in April.  It was a great success.  

Check out the NDLA Facebook page. 

North Dakota Library Activities 

 The State Library hosted its annual state workshops in early April.  Pat Wagner, library 

consultant, presented one day.  Presentations on databases, customer service, and 

other topics were covered. 

 The Summer Summit will be held at 5 locations throughout the state in early August. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Paulette Nelson 

NDLA Representative 

 

 


